
Construction Notice 
May 10, 2024

Work Activities:
The City will conduct exploratory drilling for the 
purpose of determining soil conditions where 
the permanent structure will be built. One 12” 
hole will be drilled and backfilled. 

Duration:
Date: Friday, May 10, 2024
Start time: Approximately 7:00AM
Duration: Approximately 4-5 hours. If work is not 
completed before noon, activities will stop from 
12:00PM - 2:00PM

Location:
South side of channel, east of existing pump 
station at approximate area shown below. 

Project Update:
The Ladyface Greenway Project is anticipated to begin construction in the summer of 2024. In 
preparation for building the permanent structure over the channel, the City will require soil testing 
in various locations. On Friday, May 10, 2024, one testing location will be drilled and backfilled.    

Stay Up To Date Have a Question? Special �anks

Limited construction crews and 
vehicles on site.

Minimal disruption from 
construction noise and vibrations.

Dust will be monitored and 
controlled.

No vehicle access or parking 
restrictions.

This testing activity is preliminary to  
the project construction schedule. 

Public outreach notices and 
meetings details will be shared 
prior to construction start date.

1-844-LDY-FACE (539-3223)

contact@ladyfacegreenway.com
LadyfaceGreenway.com

Funding  provided by Metro, 
a partner in our community.
California State Department 
of Parks and Recreation.

@cityofagourahills

Please be aware that due to the dynamic nature of 
construction and potential weather delays, certain work 
activities may take longer than initially anticipated. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we 
work to complete the project efficiently and safely! 

WHAT TO EXPECT


